GLASS CITY BROOMBALL
PO BOX 105
MONCLOVA, OH 43542
www.glasscitybroomball.org Contact: glasscitybroomball@gmail.com
2024-2025 season information


Background
Glass City Broomball is a nonprofit league. We are a recreational league open to all 8-12th grade girls in Toledo and surrounding areas.

For those of you who are not familiar with broomball, it is most similar to hockey. Broomball is played on ice, but played with brooms and balls, and played in shoes, not skates. There are 10 girls per team on the ice at a time. To score, a team must get the ball in the goal of the opposing team. The object of the game is to score the most goals and win. 

Team Sign Ups
As we are expanding our league, we are looking to form teams at many more schools in the Toledo area. If there are enough girls from a given school, we will do our best to form a team out of that school. If there are not enough sign ups from a given school, we will look to combine with other players from surrounding schools. 

Coaches and Practices
Your coach will reach out to you when the season gets closer with details on your team and practices. Our practices begin the first week of November and conclude the first week of April. 

Games 
Games will be played on Friday evenings. Game times are late evenings, as we usually play after high school hockey games. These times can range anywhere from 6pm to midnight. We will play 2-3 games per night. Games are played in 30 minute time slots, including warm ups and two nine minute halves. Our games begin in February and the regular season will be six weeks long. After our regular season play, we will be seeded for our tournament play ending in March. 

Cost
All girls will need knee pads, a mouth guard, gloves and a helmet. We strongly recommend that girls get broomball shoes, which can be ordered online. The league will provide a broom to every player. If you have braces, you must have a mouth guard from your orthodontist. The cost of these items brand new (not including the orthodontic mouthguard) is approximately $120 without shoes and $200 with shoes. THERE ARE NO LEAGUE FEES THIS YEAR. Each team will decide on whether or not they will purchase jerseys or shirts to wear for games. This will be at an additional cost.

Sign Ups
Registration process will begin in August of 2024 and will have sign ups available at that time. 

Any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to the league via glasscitybroomball@gmail.com.
